
Missy’s Mission
“Helping Students/Families in need all year round”

Each year the Bethalto School District, district employees and local supporters provide assistance to
families and students in need during the holiday season.  While that program has been a huge success, the
need is also great throughout the year.

Through Missy’s Mission our team is excited to expand that support to our students and families by
providing assistance all year round.  We need your help!  As needs arise within our District, we will reach
out to members of our support team for assistance.  Listed below are items that might be requested by one
of our district families:

● Food
● Hygiene items
● Coat
● Shoes
● Clothing
● Socks/Underwear
● School Supplies
● Adopt A Family for Christmas

If you would like to be part of our mission, please email me at mmarshall@bethalto.org.  I will add your
name to our email group and reach out to you as needs arise.  We can accept gift card donations and
monetary donations as well.

Thank you for joining the Missy’s Mission team.  It’s our goal to help change the lives of families in need
in our community.

Sincerely,

Missy Marshall
TMS Secretary/Adopt-A-Family Coordinator
mmarshall@bethalto.org
618-377-7240 ext 311

mailto:mmarshall@bethalto.org
mailto:mmarshall@bethalto.org

